
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

RACINE COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES 2020 BUDGET PLAN 
 
 

The Human Services Department will hold a Public Hearing on the 2020 Budget Plan in 
the Auditorium at the Ives Grove Office Complex, 14200 Washington Avenue, 
Sturtevant, on Monday, July 8, 2019 at 5:00 p.m.  Comments received will be considered 
for the 2020 Budget. 
 
If you cannot attend, you are invited to send your comments to Scott Maier, Chairman, 
Racine County Health and Human Development Committee, 1717 Taylor Avenue, 
Racine, Wisconsin 53403.  Comments can also be e-mailed to:  
hsdplan@racinecounty.com or you may call 262-638-7781 in Racine or 262-767-2958 in 
Burlington and leave a message no later than noon on July 8.   
 
The 2020 Budget Plan can be accessed by going to:  
http://racinecounty.com/government/human-services under Contracts and Budget. 
Copies are also available at the First Floor South Reception Desk of the Human 
Services Department, 1717 Taylor Avenue, Racine; at the Main Desk in the lobby of the  
Racine County Service Center, 1072 Milwaukee Avenue, Burlington; and at the 
Reception Desk of the Ives Grove Office Complex, 14200 Washington Avenue, 
Sturtevant.  
 
Racine County’s final 2020 Budget, which includes the Human Services Budget, will be 
available October 9, 2019, and can be accessed by going to: 
http://racinecounty.com/government/finance/finance-reports/executive-budgets.  Copies 
will also be available at the County Clerk’s Office at the Racine County Courthouse, 730 
Wisconsin Avenue, Racine.                                                                       
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